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Up Come join us for our next BAS meeting on Saturday, January 13th from
1:30 to 4:00 pm, in the Fine Arts Room at the Burlingame Community Center,
850 Burlingame Ave., Burlingame. Hope to see you there.....

For our first meeting of the new year we welcome watercolor artist Steve Curl,
who will demonstrate techniques used for his wonderful paintings which are mostly

landscapes and seascapes that have been inspired by his
many travels. Also teaching watercolor classes in some
local settings, as well in Yosemite National Park via the
Yosemite Conservancy at the Yosemite Art and Nature
Center, Steve says "l love being outdoors and in wilder-
ness. | paint from my direct experience on hikes and
excursions where I've spent awestruck moments in each
of these landscapes. The expression of the infinite is
always there in front of us, if we are open to seeing and
receiving it". To see more of Steve's work check out his
website at: stevecurl.com




Next Committee Meeting will be January 11th, 2024, 2:30pm at Sherry's
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Dear Members,

| so hope that all of you had a nice holiday season this year. For those of you that couldn't
make it to our December meeting, that was unfortunate, as we had a wonderful festive
celebration. But now that the holidays are over let's all start the New Year by getting back to
what we love, which is creating and enjoying art.

| myself am looking forward to a new year of art demonstrations from the talented artists
that will be our guests in the months to come and also another great Annual Show, which by
the way, the Burlingame Community Center has already graciously offered to host again.

As you all know, the only way we (BAS) are able to offer the wonderful monthly
demonstrations is in large part because of our paid membership. So | need to remind you
that the 2024 membership fees are now due and hopefully you will all re-new in a timely
manner. You can either mail in the $50 yearly fee to: Burlingame Art Society, P.O.Box
1754, Burlingame, CA 94010, or you can bring your dues to the January meeting. Please
note that you must be a paid member in order to participate in our monthly competitions
and shows. To reiterate, membership fees help pay for our monthly meeting venue, guest
demo artists, website, Annual Shows, scholarships, refreshments, ribbons and more. And
speaking for our new Membership Chairperson (and myself), we would be thrilled to not
have to pester you with reminders in the coming months.

Wishing you all a very Happy New Year!!! See you at the January 13 meeting...
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Volunteers

As a reminder to all... the Burlingame Art
Society is solely managed by volunteers, which
means we can always use more help with jobs
that need to be done to keep us going. We hope

THANK YOU to: Lynne Flodin
for her kind donation to BAS

We Welcome New Members

that you will consider joining the wonderful If you know someone who may be
group of volunteers that take on these tasks. interested in joining BAS, let them
We are especially in need of help with know that we are working on lining up
programs at this time. For more information some excellent guest demo artists for

please feel free to speak with anyone on the the coming year. For the low cost of

BAS Leadership Committee. $50 you can enjoy months & months of

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK! these great art related demonstrations.




December Ribbon Winners
1st Place & Popular Choicel

3rd Place

Norma Searle

»\}%‘Eﬁ** “f‘ VS "Port Townsend Lighthouse"

Photos by
Diana Day Glynn

Honorable Mention |

2

Pat Barr "Tahoe"

Cheryl Cooper "City Scape”

Images are owned by the artists and may not be copied or used in any way without permissionl




Holiday
ETING RECAP

We had a great time at our Holiday
Celebration/Critique Meeting, beginning
with members minglng while enjoying

delectable desserts & buying up raffle tickets for some
great prizes. We eventually settled in for an insightful
critique of our paintings, by guest artist Dmitry Grudsky.
We had quite a turnout of participating paintings on one
side of the room, along with the eligible paintings for
the Artist of the Year competition on the other side. After
our critique the lucky raffle winners were picked, the
, monthly meeting ribbon winners were awarded, and
(Dmitry’ swatercolor#émtmg) lastly, the 2023 Artist of the Year was awarded. <
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| Congratulaﬁons!
CABIEORINIA 2023 Artist of the Year

= ART SUPPLY CO.
Offers a 10% discount if you mention being Diana Day Glynn ‘*«\
a BAS member at the point of purchase. ‘
Open Mon-Sat 9.30-7 pm, Sun 11:00-5 pm

burlingameartsociety.org

"~ Burlingame Art Society "Sunfl,owers
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Burlingame. Ca 94010




